
Meeting with Ms. Alka Bhatia, Resident Representative of UNDP Namibia 
(21 June 2022) 

2022/7/4 

 

 

 

On 21 June 2022, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Ms. Alka Bhatia, Resident Representative of United 
Nations Development Programme (UNDP) Namibia, to his residence. 
 
In an amicable atmosphere, the Representative expressed gratitude on Japan’s contribution to the 
UNDP projects. And they exchanged views on UNDP’s activities in Namibia, among others the 
trilateral cooperation project with Japanese funding. They also discussed how development 
partners should collaborate to harmonize cooperation activities in different fields. 
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